

22 October 2013

Dear Householder / Occupier

On behalf of Rhodia UK Ltd, I would like to advise you that we are intending to submit a Planning Application for the demolition of the various extensions made to the two-storey building situated on Station Road next to the Rhodia/Solvay Main Gatehouse.

We have listened to the concerns of local residents and we are now only proposing to demolish the single storey extensions to the rear of the property, not the two-storey main building as seen from Station Road. These extensions are to the back of the property and are within our boundary walls. The two-storey property, as seen from Station Road, will be made safe after the demolition of the extensions has been completed. Once the project is complete we will evaluate options for the long term use of the two storey property. Suggestions from the community are welcomed.

We are also intending to demolish another building (Brick Built) to the right of the two-storey building (further up Station Road) which is also within our boundary wall.

You have our assurance that measures will be taken to ensure that all the demolition work will be carried out in a safe manner and we will endeavour to keep any disruption to a minimum during this time.

If you have any concerns with this proposal or would like any further information, please contact our Mr Jean-François Berthiaume on 0121-552-3333.

Yours Sincerely

Jason Williams Mechanical Integrity Engineer Oldbury Site